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I’m writing to urge you to please support the Historic-Cultural
Monument Nomination of the Chili Bowl building in West Los
Angeles. Its architectural, cultural, and sociological importance
makes it a treasure to Los Angeles and compels us to protect it
from the short-sighted financial interests of developers. One look
at all of the development over the past 5 years is enough to see
how little of West LA’s (and the greater Los Angeles') historic
positive character remains. Please do your best protect this
building. Thank you, Steve Loh 30-year resident of West LA



